
Dr. Ed Hill spoke at the Feb. 19, 2019 Rotary Club meeting.  Dr. Hill, a retired Auburn University 

professor, talked about how coyotes have expanded their range in the southeast United States, 

including Alabama, Mississippi and Georgia since the mid-1970s and the impact of that expansion on 

communities in those states.   


